
 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

 
 
The Federal Bar Association for the Western District of Michigan –  
Bankruptcy Section will be holding its annual seminar on  
Thursday, July 26 – Saturday, July 28, 2018 in  
Traverse City, Michigan. 
 
The seminar features leading professionals and bankruptcy judges from 
throughout Michigan speaking on a variety of consumer and 
commercial insolvency topics. 
 
We hope you can join us. 
 

More information to follow soon… 
 
 
 
 

To explore sponsorship opportunit ies, please contact 
John Piggins at pigginsj@millerjohnson.com 


